
Newsletter 

Friday 10th October 
This term we are working on learning our times tables. This may be counting in sequences in Key Stage 1 to 

learning multiplication and division facts in Years 5 and 6. We believe knowledge of times tables facts is a 

key skill to help develop children's maths ability throughout their school life and beyond. Please could you 

help your child to learn these at home. 

Year 1 

This week in Year 1 we have been learning 

to take away and to count forward to 20 

and back to zero.  Can parents and carers 

keep practising counting to 20 with their 

children as often as possible. 

Reception  

As the weather is getting wetter please  

provide your children with wellies, as what 

ever the weather we will go outside.  

This week we have been learning our shapes 

and making pictures out of them.  

Year 2 

All children in Class Two are currently 

working very hard to prepare for our 

Class Assembly on Tuesday 14th  

October at 9.10am.  

Year 3 

This week in Literacy we have been writing    

reports about reindeers. These animals were 

around during the Stone-Age and still to this 

day. We have been practising writing in         

paragraphs. 

Year 4 

We have continued to work very hard in P.E. 

this week. The children have worked well with 

their partners to produce a sequence of moves, 

balances, rolls and jumps. They should be very 

proud of their work this week! 

Year 5 

Year 5 had an excellent trip to   

Auckland Castle. They should all be 

very proud that many people at the 

Castle remarked how well-behaved 

and sensible they were. Well Done 

Class 5! 

Year 6 

We had an amazing afternoon at 

King James I Academy on Monday.         

Mr. Elliot, the drama leader,      

commentated on how well behaved 

and talented the children from our 

school were! 

Messages 

Class 6 and Reception/Year 1 assemblies have 

been rearranged.  Class 6 will do their assembly on 

Tuesday 21st October while Reception and Year 1 

will now do theirs on Thursday 23rd October.    

Parents and guardians are welcome to attend. Both 

assemblies will be at 9.10am. 


